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Public Invited to the 2024-25 GBAPS Hmong New Year Celebration

GREEN BAY, WI – December 2, 2024 - The public is invited to attend the 2024-25 Hmong New Year, which is

a free event and open to the public. This event provides an opportunity to celebrate the Hmong New Year

with students, staff, families and the community!

When: Saturday, December 7, 2024, 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Where: Edison Middle School, 442 Alpine Dr., Green Bay

The event includes a special keynote speaker, a volleyball tournament, a cornhole tournament, vendors, great

food and more.

Media:Media interested in promoting the event prior to December 7th should contact event coordinator Mai

Nu Vang at mathao1@gbaps.org. Ms. Vang is a 7th grade history teacher at Lombardi Middle School. She

received a Green Bay Packer Foundation $5,000 grant to support the Hmong New Year Celebration.

Founded in 1856 with the opening of the Sale School, the Green Bay Area Public School District is more than

150 years old. A unified school district of 92 square miles, it covers the city of Green Bay, all of the village of

Allouez, the village of Bellevue, the town of Scott, as well as part of the towns of Ledgeview, Eaton, Green Bay

and Humboldt. For more information, visit the district website http://www.gbaps.org.
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